
From: Pemigw1@comcast.net <Pemigw1@comcast.net>  

Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 7:05 PM 

To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 

Subject: Energy Efficiency Plan 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 

sender. 

 
I am writing to express support for the pending energy efficiency plan, as I know that investing 

in energy efficiency brings substantial net-positive benefits to New Hampshire’s residents, 

businesses and environment. 
 

I understand there is a small group of NH Representatives who are protesting this plan, but do 

not think their opinions should override an established program with demonstrated benefits. 

 

Gutting this program would be penny wise and very pound foolish.  Please continue to support 

energy efficiency by not responding to a minority opinion. 

 

Thanks very much for considering my concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Boyd Smith 

Concord, NH 
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